Hovember 18, 1918,

Commisgioner E. A. Bryan,
State House,
~ Boise, Idsho.

Dear Dr. Bryan:

Immnediately on receipt of your letter
goncerning Baliph 0. Jones we took the matter
up with the hospitsl and 2 messenger was sent
- %o ask him %o get in toueh with his parents.

He was well, and I wired his father Saturday
that the smally@x case would be released from
quarantine on Sunday and thail Ralph would com-
municate with him. Director ingell promised
that hig instructors would arrang@ his courses
satisfactorily.

You will be glad to know that at pxes&nt
we have but thirteen cases of influenza in the
hospital. A few moy still prove Tedet, bub
at present all are recovering nicely. .There
are, however, & few cases in one of fthe aarari%y
- housea.  ¥We have fitted up a special hospitsal
for the girls and are taking every precauvtion.
Their cases are very mild, and we are hagaful
that no atharﬁ may ove infaﬁtad.

Very sincerely yours,

President.



